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     OPENING WEEKEND HOURS 
     Friday, May 27: 6:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

     Saturday, May 28: 11:00 am – 8:30 pm 

     Sunday, May 29: 12:00 pm – 8:30 pm 

     Monday, May 30: 11:00 am – 8:30 pm 

 

 

      336-855-0020 

      2215 Mimosa Drive 

      Greensboro, NC 27403 

 

      www.friendlypark.com 

 

  

Friendly Park 
  

 

 
 

Mark Your Calendars! 
(more events to come) 

 

May 2022 

22nd  Open House 

27th Pool opening: 6pm 

30th Memorial Day    

Cookout & Potluck 

 

June 2022 

1st  Home Swim Meet 

vs. Bur Mil (pool 

closes at 3 pm) 

3rd Family Game Night 

7th  Swim Meet @ 

Sherwood 

10th       Float Night 

14th  Swim Meet @ Lake 

Jeanette 

17th  Float Night 

21st    Swim Meet @ 

Hamilton Lakes 

24th  Float Night 

28th  Home Swim Meet 

vs. Henson Forest 

(pool closes 3 pm) 

 

July 2022   

1st Family Game Night 

4th Fun 4th Activities! 

7-9 City Meet 

15th  Float Night 

22nd  Float Night 

29th  Float Night  

 

 

 

Open House – May 22 

Friendly Park will be hosting an Open House on Sunday, May 22 from 4 pm - 5:30 

pm for current, new and prospective members.  

Representatives from membership, swim team, tennis, water polo, and synchronized 

swimming will be on hand to answer questions, and accept applications & dues. 

Members can sign up their kids for our free group swim lessons in June and new 

members can pick up their New Member folders. 

This is also a great time to invite your friends and neighbors to come check out 

Friendly Park 

 

Scorchingly HOT greetings to one and all. 

 

Welcome, welcome, welcome our new members and welcome, welcome, welcome 

back to our returning members to Friendly Park Pool! Your board has been working 

hard with our pool Manager Erin and her staff, Ed and Stephanie, over the past 

several months to get everything ready for another Summer of crazy fun and blissful 

relaxation. We'll have new pickleball courts shortly, we're offering water polo and of 

course swim team has already started. New T-shirts are available for purchase with 

more apparel planned on the way.  

 

In addition to regular float nights we'll be adding in family game nights and more fun 

throughout the Summer. On Memorial Day we'll be having our annual cookout and 

potluck with a free raffle for an awesome goodie basket. Just come and get a ticket. 

You have to be in it to win it! You'll also see our Friendly mascot greeting folks around 

the pool. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at Friendly Park. 

PETER. 

President, Friendly Park Board of Directors 
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GET IN TOUCH! 

For general pool and facility 

questions during Friendy 

Park’s summer season, 

please call the office directly 

at 336-855-0020 or email 

friendlyfrogsemail@gmail.com 

 

If you are at Friendly Park 

during open hours: Erin, Ed, 

Stephanie, or any of the 

lifeguard staff are always 

available to answer your 

questions! 

 

www.friendlypark.com 

 
 

President 

presidentfpi@gmail.com 

Peter Carver 

 

Membership 

membershipfpi@gmail.com  

Jay Nash 

 

Friendly Frogs Swim Team 

Representative 

b.shane.abernathy@gmail.com 

Shane Abernathy 

 

Tennis & Pickleball 

Representative  

aeembrey@gmail.com 

Anne Embrey 

 

Treasurer 

treasurerfpi@gmail.com 

Margee Shore 

 

Bookkeeper 

bookkeeperfpi@gmail.com 

Sherri Jones 

 

General Inquiries 

friendlyfrogsemail@gmail.com 

 

Swim Lessons 
Group swim lessons are available free of charge to members, ages 4 and older. 

We offer three one-week sessions: 

 

The dates for the swim lessons this summer are: 

June 6-10 

June 13-17 

June 20-24 

 

Level I: 9 am -9:30 am, Level II: 9:30 am -10 am and Level IV: 10 am – 10:30am. 

Various Clinics on Strokes & Technique: 10:30 am – 11:00 am 

 

Class descriptions and sign-up sheets will be at the lifeguard office once the pool 

opens.  

 

Private lessons are available for members for $13 per half-hour lesson. Contact 

Erin Harris at twh55@bellsouth.net, or call the pool when it’s open. 

 

Hosting a Party at the Pool 
Interested in having a party at the pool? Please contact Erin Harris at least two 

weeks in advance to check feasibility and reserve a date and time. The gazebo will 

be reserved for your event, including time before and after for set-up and clean-

up.  

 

Prior to your party, please supply a guest list so the lifeguards checking in will be 

able to identify your guests and direct them to the gazebo.  

 

The cost to host a party is $25 plus guest fees for all non-members. If your guest 

list includes children 5 and under, one adult chaperone for every five is required.   

 

When can you host your party? Gazebo availability is as follows: 

Monday – Friday: 11 am – 3 pm and 5 pm – 8 pm 

Saturdays: 11 am – 1 pm and 5 pm – 8 pm 

Sundays: 5 – 8 pm 

 

 

Memorial Day Cookout and Potluck 

Who’s ready to welcome back our annual Memorial Day celebration? Please join 

us for the annual cookout and potluck on Monday, May 30 at noon! 

 

The pool will be provide members with burgers, veggie burgers, hotdogs, and 

fixings. We’ll start serving at noon and keep going until everything has been 

served. 

 

Members are asked to bring either a side dish or a dessert to share: 

• Last names A-R, please bring a side. 

• Last names S-Z, please bring a dessert.  

  

Please bring your own drinks or purchase them at the snack bar. If you have 

them, consider bringing an extra chair or two. The pool is likely to be crowded.  
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2022 Friendly Swim Team – GO FROGS!! 
Swim team practice has begun this week but it’s definitely not too late for Friendly swimmers to join! Not sure if it’s a fit 

for the young swimmer or swimmers in your family? They’re more than welcome to come observe or participate in a 

practice prior to registering.  

 

Cost: $85 for the first swimmer in each family / $65 for each additional swimmer 

 

Practice Schedule: 

May 16 – June 3:  

• 5:00 – 6:00 PM: 9 yrs and up 

• 6:00 – 6:30 PM: Tadpoles, 6 and unders, 8 and unders 

June 6 – July 6: 

• Morning Sessions: 

o 8:00 – 9:00 AM: Tadpoles, 6 yrs and under, 8 yrs and under 

o 9:00 – 10:00 AM: 9-10, 11-12 

o 10:00- 11:00 AM: 13-14, 15-19 

• Afternoon Sessions: 

o 5:00 – 6:00 PM: 9 yrs & up 

o 6:00 – 6:30 PM: Tadpoles, 6 yrs and under, 8 yrs and under 

 
Please contact swim team rep, Shane Abernathy, if you have any questions or would like to sign your kids up!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friendly Park Water Polo Club 
Who: For Rising 5th – 9th Graders. No experience necessary to join but must be confident in deep water.  

What: Carolina Water Polo Club will host weekly games between Friendly Park, Green Valley, Hamilton Lakes & 

Southeast. Players will experience a "tournament-like" water polo setting and experience a number of "half court" 

and "full court" games.  

When: Month of June (1 practice, 1 game per week)  

Cost: $40 (includes four 1-hr practices and equipment for practices and game nights).  

Practices: One practice per week on Sundays (11 a.m. - noon) at the Erin Harris Pool at Friendly Park beginning 

June 5.  

Game Nights: Thursday evenings at Hamilton Lakes pool 8:00 and 8:45 pm  ($10 a family per game night). 

Contact Brian Mahony if you’re interested in you child joining or for more details! He can be reached 

at Mahonyx5@gmail.com 
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